
                                                        

 
Operation Identification 

 
Marking personal property with a unique number 
allows for positive identification if items are lost or 
stolen. Citizens who mark their property have a 
greater chance of recovering it. Usually a driver’s 
license number and state abbreviation is used. Do not 
use your social security number.  

 
You can check out an engraver at any Central Arkansas 

Library or Neighborhood Alert Center 
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